To Our Valued Customers:

For many years, you've relied on Four Star Electronic Security Inc. for outstanding, dependable security. It's been our privilege to bring the
best protection fo your family and property. Four Star Security has always stood for genuine peace of mind. Now a change is coming - one
that will maintain the excellent service and affordability we've always provided, while also bringing you a range of new technological options.

We've got some important news to share with you:

'm pleased to announce that we have reached an agreement with another family owned and operated local security firm, Security
Service Company of Fleetwood, to provide for your continuing security and alarm monitoring needs. In the future, Four Star Security
operations will be carried out under the SSC brand.

Here's what you need to know:

SSC may be familiar to you. You'll recognize them as a top provider in the area since 1973. If you haven't already, you'll soon be
seeing their new graphic identity around the county, symbolizing their commitment to the best security through prime service and
technology. I've chosen SSC because they're the same kind of rock-solid security provider Four Star Security has always been. They
deserve your frust.

Here's what you can expect:

We've worked hard to make the transition seamless and painless. Our goal over the next several months is to see that you'll get the
same great customer care you've had from Four Star Security. In addition, you’ll have access to a range of new high-tech security
capabilities through SSC. All the details will be coming your way soon.

Keeping you up to date is our priority:

Over the next year, | will continue to work with SSC to ensure a smooth transition. This is my goal: making sure you are well informed
about everything you need to know. For myself, I'm moving toward a long-anticipated refirement. | do so in full confidence that the
hundreds of customers Ive always prized will be in the hands of an expert, customer-oriented company able to meet your needs in
every way. To all of you — the very best.

Sincerely,
W 77 ?W
Merrill Arndt

PS — If you have any questions or concerns during the transifion fo SSC, please call me on my cell phone at 610-207-4287.
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